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May 11th 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I cannot believe SATs week is on us already, next week (week beginning 
14th May 2018) the children will be sitting their end of year KS2 SATs 
tests. 
 
Following tradition, children are invited into school at 8.30am for a small 
‘breakfast’ before the tests begin. I must stress that this will be small 
and children should still have breakfast at home, all the extra brainpower 
will help.  
 
I am trying to create a sense of excitement about SATs in class this 
week, so I would appreciate your support with this; this is our 
opportunity to show off how far we have come   

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
J. Richardson 
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